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To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Mary Taylor 

Subject:  Audit Request for Proposal 

 

 

On Friday, February 12th we sent out a request for proposal for the 2010 
audit.  These proposals are due on March 12th. 

 

We will review  and compare the proposals and bring it to the Board for 
approval at the March 15th meeting. 


